
From: Karen Kline
To: PlanningCommission
Subject: Fwd: Homeless housing: File #22-347
Date: Sunday, June 12, 2022 8:22:38 PM

[EXTERNAL EMAIL Notice!] Outside communication is important to us. Be cautious of phishing attempts. Do not click or open
suspicious links or attachments.

Please see below.  Misspelled your email address.

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Karen Kline <kline.karen@gmail.com>
Date: Sun, Jun 12, 2022 at 7:43 PM
Subject: Homeless housing: File #22-347
To: <Council@bellevuewa.gov>, <planningcommission@bellvuewa.gov>
Cc: <j.robertson@bellevuewa.gov>

Dear Bellevue Planning and City Council,

I have concerns about the Land Use Code for homeless and transitional housing.  All Bellevue areas and
homeowners deserve to know that special housing for homeless and transitional homeless residents have:

A Security Plan
Code of Conduct
Standard Operating Procedures
Community Outreach

I urge you to hold more meetings and publish more opportunities for Bellevue residents to voice their
concerns on this matter. 
-- 
Karen Kline
homeowner at 4040 W Lake Sammamish Pkwy SE, Bellevue, WA 98008

-- 
Karen Kline
****************************************************************************************
Friendship is unnecessary, like philosophy, like art... it has no survival value; 
rather is one of those things that give value to survival. 
C. S. Lewis (1898 - 1963)
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